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Kathleen McDonald

From: Don Craig <dcraig@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 1:30 PM
To: Kathleen McDonald
Cc: Erica Sterling; Everett Atwell
Subject: 914 Thomas Street

Kathleen - Good afternoon. We wish to request a continuance of the consideration of the  HARC 
application for 914 Thomas Street scheduled for May 20 to a future meeting. We are assuming 
that will be the June meeting. Other than this email request, is there anything else required to 
effectuate the continuance request? 
Thanks and  
Warm regards, 
Don 
 
Sincerely and Respectfully, 
Donald Leland Craig, AICP 
Land Use Director  
Spottswood, Spottswood, Spottswood, and Sterling 
305 924 0249 
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